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Wednesday 7th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Chesterfield Community, 
 
RE: Appointment of a New Headteacher 
 
The Trustees and I are delighted to announce the appointment of Sarah Roberts as the new Headteacher of 
Chesterfield Primary School, taking up the post from 1st September 2023. 
 
Sarah made a very strong impression on all colleagues, pupils and Trustees during the intensive interview 
selection process.  We are confident that Sarah’s leadership experience, academic credentials and inspirational 
future outlook will successfully lead our school through its next phase of development. 
 
Sarah is an experienced Headteacher and will be moving from one of our other schools in the Trust and is 
therefore well known to us all. 
 
Sarah will begin her preparation for the Headship of Chesterfield during the summer term by way of a strong 
handover with Zoe, so as to prepare for a smooth transition. We look forward to Sarah building upon the notable 
and significant work that Zoe and the senior leadership have made over recent years. 
 
With Sarah’s appointment, we can be very optimistic about a strong, stable and successful future for the school 
and I know that she is already looking forward to meeting with parents and pupils and sharing her vision for the 
future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
Androulla Nicou 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 


